LIFE

September 12, 1956

Dear Mr. Rhoden:

fiss Brady of the Harmon Foundation was good enough
to tell us of your recently taken pictures. General
travel and Buropean and Middle Fast background
pictures would be of no inmediate interest to us, but
if you have any that are newsworthy or very umisual,
wve would so mch appreciate knowing what they are.

Many tharks.

rlssvb Puth Lester
Contributions Department



